
For students who took the HSPT group tests in November, 
2023, who have not received the home reports: 
 
If the student attends a participating Catholic elementary 
school, contact the school.  
 
If the elementary school is *999(public, private, charter), 
928(Link), 929(Robert Treat), or walk-in students, 
 
send an email to: 
stlouis@ststesting.com 
In the email, please include: 
  

1. "NJ COOP EXAM" 
2. Student's name 
3. Date of birth 
4. Test date-month and year - 11/23 
5. Testing location-if known 
6. Address to where the report is to be sent 

 
Another copy will be sent by USPS to the address provided 
in the email.  
 


